
 

23 March 2020 

 

DANNEVIRKE SOUTH SCHOOL CLOSURE 

 

As a result of the Government’s announcement this afternoon regarding  

Covid-19,  Dannevirke South School is now closed, except for students of 

families involved in essential services.  That will give an opportunity for these 

families to make alternative arrangements over the next two days. 

Please keep watching news bulletins to ensure that you are updated with 

information.  The school website and app will be updated on a regular basis. 

We are organising for student learning to continue and your classroom teacher 

will be making contact and describing how this will happen. 

We do not have final information about who meets the essential services 

requirements but you can phone me on 0275064862 for any clarification later 

today.  In any case if you are involved in essential services and need your child 

to attend school over the next 2 days, you must ring me so that we can finalise 

arrangements. 

 

Stephen Snell 

Principal 


